
HR  with  representatives  of
the  BiH  Association  of
Disabled Persons

Today HR Valentin Inzko met with Zijad Arapcic from the BiH
Association of Disabled Persons. The discussion focused on the
rights  of  persons  with  disabilities  proclaimed  by  the  UN
Convention on Rights of Persons with Disabilities and ratified
by Bosnia and Herzegovina in 2009. Discrimination in the field
of persons with disabilities needs to be abolished through the
fully implementation of the UN Convention, by BiH authorities.
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